CITY RESIDENCE- THE APARTMENTS
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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE JULY 2021

Foundations, the retaining wall and sub structure brickwork are now complete at City

Residence - The Apartments.

The substation brickwork has commenced a long with the superstructure brickwork,
scaffolding and crash decks. During the period, progress has been made to all ground floor
slab works and drainage works which should be completed in the next few weeks.

Completion of the foundations.

Completion of the retaining wall.

Drainage works have continued throughout the period.
Completion of sub structure brickwork.

Continuation of re-enforcement and insulation.

All ground floor slab works are nearing completion.
The superstructure brickwork has commenced.
Scaffolding and crash decks have also commenced.

Commencement of substation brickwork.

Completion of the site drainage.

Continue with the superstructure brickwork.
Completion of slabs.

Commence window installation.

Commence the upper floors.

The estimated completion date is Q2 2022.
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